
Chestnut class

Maths
In Chestnut class this week we have been 

looking at addition and subtraction. Children 
have been looking at the symbol and identifying 

whether they need to add more items or take 
them away. We have also been looking at how 
addition can be done anyway and subtraction 

cannot 

English 

This week Chestnut class have been reading 
Black hat Bob and Jades party. Children 

have been looking at sentences and 
identifying parts which are spelt wrong or 

forgetting a full stop and capita letter. 

Topic 

This week we have been looking at 
seasons and how the we know 

what the weather will be. Children 
really enjoyed being weather 

presenters and did well performing 
in front of the class. We have also 
looked at volcanoes and saw how 

they erupt. We have also used clay 
to make our own.

Reminders

We will be swimming again on Monday so if your child brought their swimming kit home please can it be returned.  
Please try to remember to return reading books daily.

Have a great weekend 

Head teacher awards

Congratulations to Lewis for getting the 
head teachers award for fantastic 

English 
Congratulations to Vedanta for being so 

kind


